
 
 

MINUTES OF DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 
MEETING 

 
 
The bi-monthly meeting of The Dacusville Business Association was held on 
January 9, 2007 at the Dacusville Lion’s Club.  President Jim Shelton welcomed 
attendees and gave opening remarks. 
 
Minutes of the November 9th meeting were read and approved.  A treasurer’s 
report was given by Bob Spalding and will be filed. 
 
President Shelton announced the election of dba member, David Norton, to the 
Dacusville-Cedar Rock Water Commission. 
 
Betty Hall, president of the Dacusville Community Club, gave a report on current 
fund raisers. 
 
President Shelton, a member of the Pickens County School Board, discussed 
current  board issues and stated that he will be covering the school board for dba 
during the coming year. 
 
Tom Ponder reported on a USDA federal seminar for small businesses 
scheduled for January 23rd.  
 
Our speaker was Kent Dykes, Executive Director of the Easley Chamber of 
Commerce.  His topics covered chamber membership benefits, Vision 2025, as 
well as newsletters and magazines that are available.   
 
Announcement:  Next meeting is scheduled for March 6th at the Lion’s Club. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted:  
 
 
 
Sylvia D. Hughes, Secretary 


